
From: Nuala.NiMhuircheartaigh
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 11:25 AM
To: Mari Steed
Subject: RE: Meeting with Magdalene Survivors
 
Thanks Mari.
 
Yes – great, 4.30pm Thursday 6th December.  We can arrange the same entrance arrangements but to 
do so I will need to know in advance who is coming (names will not be shared with security staff – they 
are only for us – but numbers have to be)
 
As mentioned you don’t need to contact  as she was in touch with us and we are meeting 
her separately.
 
The structure of the meeting will be a little different this time too – but we will go through this with the 
women on Thursday.
 
All the best,
Nuala
***********

From: "Nuala.NiMhuircheartaigh
Date: December 3, 2012, 4:48:02 AM EST
To: Mari Steed 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Magdalene Survivors

Thanks Mari
 
We had hoped to do it tomorrow, but that’s obviously too tight now.  The only other spot in Martin’s 
diary this week would be Thursday (6th December) at 4.30pm.
 
Could you inform them and send me a list of who will attend?
 
Thanks and all the best,
Nuala




